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Dear CCAN Member:  
The Canadian Cancer Action Network (CCAN) Board Recruitment Committee is pleased to announce the 
launch of the nomination and election process for our national Board of Directors today, April 25, 2017.  
 
Chaired by Jacquelin Holzman, the 2017 Recruitment Committee invites nominations from the diverse CCAN 
membership of 118 affiliated organizations to fill three vacancies on the Board of Directors, each with a 
commitment of three years. The closing date to nominate is May 9, 2017.  
 
Founded in 2001, CCAN is proud of our exemplary record of leading by example. In recent years, CCAN 
adopted IAP2 public participation practices, implementing an innovative and influential ‘model of 
collaboration’ to guide our engagement. To support the CCAN Secretariat, members of the Board of Directors 
hold a key role in governing the growth and development of the organization in order to achieve key 
organizational priorities. When considering nominees to serve on the CCAN Board of Directors, please 
consider the following points:  

 Nominees should be affiliated with your organization, serving as a volunteer, Director of your Board, a 
member-at-large, a representative from your constituency or a senior staff person  

 To avoid delays, please ensure that you have nominee approval before you submit the application  

 To promote a fair and transparent process, all nominations are submitted via an online survey  
 
For a detailed schedule of the timelines or for further information, please refer to the position description 
and FAQ sheet. To learn more about the organization, please follow us on Twitter @canceractionnet, or visit 
our website: www.ccanceraction.ca  
 
In closing, and on behalf of the CCAN Board of Directors, Recruitment Committee and Secretariat, we look 
forward to your participation during the 2017 nomination process and thank you in advance for your support. 
We look forward to welcoming new governance leaders to help the organization further identify synergies, 
explore collaborative interests and define sustainable solutions to achieve measurable advancements in 
cancer control in Canada.  
 
With regards,  

 

 
Lynette Hillier 
Chair, Board of Directors 

 

 
Jacquelin Holzman 
Chair, 2017 Recruitment Committee 

 

 
Marjorie Morrison 
CEO, CCAN 

 


